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IB-002-24 
Vendor Questions 
 
 

1. To confirm, the facility plans to have one shutdown only from Friday afternoon to Monday morning to perform for 
both switchgears consisting of demoing gear, installing new, extending feeders, and commissioning? 
 
University Response:  The plan is to have two separate shutdowns.  One for 55A and one for 55B. 
 

2. Freight elevator in building A maximum’s weight capacity is 6,000lbs. The existing equipment has items 
exceeding that weight amount. Has the elevator ever pulled more than 6,000lbs before? 
 
University Response:  The 55a freight elevator has 6,000lbs rating with a 7,500lb maximum – contractors are not to 
exceed these weights. 

 
3. Will the building be unoccupied during the shutdown? 

 
University Response:  The building will not be completely unoccupied. 
 

4. Is there any requirement for an outdoor generator for temporary power and lighting for the building? 
 
University Response:  There is no plan to have a temporary generator. 

 


